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September 12, 2018
 
Re: INTERIM SERVICE BULLETIN: 2018 CRF250L Wire Harness Inspection
 
Dear Honda Dealer:
 
The  interim  Service  Bulletin  in  support  of  the  SAFETY  RECALL  for  model  year  2018  CRF250L
motorcycles to inspect and, if necessary, replace the wire harness is posted on iN.

INTERIM SERVICE BULLETIN
Service Bulletin CRF250L #1, includes the affected VIN information, inspection procedure, as well as
warranty claim information.
The Repair Procedure for a damaged wire harness will be added to the bulletin in the near future.
Make sure all departments in your dealership are aware of this action.
If you have any questions, please contact AHM TechLine through TechLine Connect on iN or contact
your District Service Manager.

Sincerely,                                               
American Honda Motor Co., Inc.
Motorcycle Division
 
Bulletin #: 18-0279

 

Sent on 09 12 2018     Expires on 10 01 2018
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